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Since its creation, this group has been led by 
AUVA’s International Relations Department. In 
particular, Nikolaus Schaden-Kajoui has taken 
over from Amra Causevic, who is on maternity 
leave. 

The group is responsible for the publication of 
Forum News as well as the LinkedIn and Twit-
ter accounts.  

Forum News

The publication, which is now available in elec-
tronic format only, is distributed twice a year, 
with two difficulties: feeding the content and 
distributing the newsletter more widely than 
just to Forum members.

To overcome the first problem, it was decided 
to devote the summer issue to the conference 
organised by the Presidency and to the pro-

gress of work within the groups, and the second 
issue, published in December, to news from mem-
ber organisations on the usual topics: prevention, 
insurance, conferences, etc.

“We need your support”, said Nikolaus. Without 
information, there can be no newsletter, and “the 
more members participate, the more interesting 
the newsletter will be”. So, it’s vital that everyone 
takes part and sends in information.

Social networks

The LinkedIn account (https://www.linkedin.
com/company/european-forum-of-the-insur-
ance-against-accidents-at-work-and-occupation-
al-diseases/) was created in 2022. Here again,  
it’s important to share information about the 
members. ●
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The Working group mandated by the European Forum met in Helsinki, taking advantage of the meeting  
organised by TVK from 7 to 9 June 2023.
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